
Dear Year 5, 

We hope that you have had a good half term break.  Have you been enjoying this lovely, hot 

weather?  How many of you have a paddling pool in your garden?!  We have been out for walks, 

cycles and runs as well as enjoying just sitting in our gardens. 

 

This week: 

Maths – Please continue as usual with the White Rose power points and worksheets.  The bbc have 

also linked with White Rose and have a clip that you can watch.  Don’t forget to complete your 

mathletics too.  If you finish all this there are also some word problems in the explore tab.  These 

could be done with the Friday challenges. 

English – Please continue with the Hamilton Trust lessons.  They have provided lots of different and 

interesting poems this term!  Don’t forget to learn your spellings on Readiwriter.  There are lots of 

different games to help you remember them. 

Science – Please have a look at the BBC Bitesize Home Learning – Year 5 Wed 3rd June Life Cycles in 

Humans and Animals. 

History – This week we are exploring crime and punishment in the Medieval and Tudor periods.  

Look through the power point first.  Then, using Information Sheet B, sort the statements on 

worksheet 4B into two boxes; one for the start of the medieval period and one for the Tudor period. 

Afterwards, write a paragraph explaining how crime and punishment had changed from the Norman 

period to the Tudor period, and what had stayed the same. 

Art – Please have a go at the lesson called: Optical Illusions and using shading to show form.  You will 

learn how to shade in to show how an object is three- dimensional. 

https://www.thenational.academy/year-5/foundation/optical-illusions-and-using-shading-to-show-

form-year-5-wk3-5 

R.E. - Our next area of learning is looking at the Islamic faith. Please use the PPT to guide you 

through the first part of your learning, and we look forward to seeing your posters on Purple Mash. 

 

Don’t forget the home challenges for Y5/Y6.  We have seen, on purple mash, some of you have 

made some healthy meals for your families and others have ironed a piece of clothing.  Has anyone 

sewn on a button yet? 

 

Please keep emailing us your work and photos or post them onto the purple mash blogs.  We will try 

and approve them as soon as we see them.  We love seeing what you are getting up to! 

 

Mrs Russell, Mrs Tuson and Mrs Bolton. 
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